Jones, Brad A., EMNRD

From: Matt Kingsley <mkingsley@Parkhill.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 28, 2022 3:16 PM

To: Jones, Brad A., EMNRD **Cc:** Michael Montano

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Basin Disposal Request for Additional Time **Attachments:** 1657.22_Basin_OCDExtRequest_2022-08-22 (002).pdf

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening attachments.

Good afternoon Brad,

Attached for the departments consideration is a request for an extension of time to submit our revised application for permit renewal at Basin Disposal, Inc.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Much appreciated,

Matt



August 22, 2022

Mr. Brad Jones Environmental Specialist – Advanced State of New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) 1220 South St. Francis Drive Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Re: 1657.22 Basin Disposal Inc.

Permit NM1-005

SWMF Renewal Application

Dear Mr. Jones:

Basin Disposal, Inc. (BDI) has received your July 6, 2022 deficiency letter pursuant to the November 11, 2019 renewal application for Permit NM1-005. This letter was received on July 11, 2022 by BDI. As described therein and pursuant to 19.15.36.9.B(3), BDI has 60 days to submit a revised application for renewal.

Due to the time lapsed between this letter and the original application as well as turnover in management at BDI, BDI respectfully requests an additional 60 days in order to prepare a revised application for consideration by OCD. This request, if approved, would extend the due date for submittal of the revised application to November 8, 2022. The department's consideration of this request is appreciated by BDI.

Sincerely,

PARKHILL

Matt W. Kingsley, PE

Principal

MWK/pg Enclosures

State of New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department

Michelle Lujan Grisham Governor

Sarah Cottrell Propst Cabinet Secretary

Adrienne Sandoval
Director, Oil Conservation Division



Deputy Secretary

Todd E. Leahy, JD, PhD

August 29, 2022

Mr. Michael Montano
Administrative Specialist/Manager
Basin Disposal Inc.
PO Box 100
Aztec, New Mexico 87410
mmontano@basindisposalinc.com

RE: Basin Disposal Inc. - Extension Request Approval to Submit a Revised Surface Waste

Management Facility Application for Permit Renewal

NM1-005

Location: NW/2 of Section 3, Township 29 North, Range 11 West, NMPM, San Juan County,

New Mexico

Dear Mr. Montano:

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has completed its review of Basin Disposal Inc.'s (BDI) request dated August 22, 2022, submitted by Matt Kingsley (Parkhill) on the behalf of BDI by email on August 28, 2022, for a 60-day extension to submit a revised application pursuant to 19.15.36.9.B(3) NMAC. The OCD hereby grants approval of the 60-day extension request. BDI shall submit the revised application by the extension deadline of November 8, 2022.

Please keep in mind that the revised permit renewal application must be submitted through the OCD E Permitting fee portal (https://www.apps.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ocdpermitting/) and will be subject to the \$10,000 C-137 application fee.

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (505) 469-7486 or brad.a.jones@state.nm.us.

Respectfully,

Brad A. Jones

Environmental Specialist - Advanced

Cc: Matt Kingsley, Parkhill, mkingsley@Parkhill.com

Jones, Brad A., EMNRD

From: Jones, Brad A., EMNRD

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 1:57 PM

To: Michael Montano
Cc: Matt Kingsley

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Basin Disposal Request for Additional Time

Attachments: 2022 0829 NM1-005 Basin Disposal Inc. 60 day extension approval signed.pdf

Michael and Matt,

Please see the attached. It is the extension request approval. If you have any additional questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Brad A Jones

Brad A. Jones • Environmental Scientist Specialist - Advanced

Environmental Bureau
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division
1220 S. Saint Francis Drive | Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
(505) 469-7486 | brad.a.jones@state.nm.us

www.emnrd.nm.gov

From: Matt Kingsley < mkingsley@Parkhill.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 28, 2022 3:16 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening attachments.

Good afternoon Brad,

Attached for the departments consideration is a request for an extension of time to submit our revised application for permit renewal at Basin Disposal, Inc.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Much appreciated,

Matt

District I
1625 N. French Dr., Hobbs, NM 88240
Phone: (575) 393-6161 Fax: (575) 393-0720 District II

811 S. First St., Artesia, NM 88210 Phone: (575) 748-1283 Fax: (575) 748-9720 District III

1000 Rio Brazos Rd., Aztec, NM 87410 Phone:(505) 334-6178 Fax:(505) 334-6170

1220 S. St Francis Dr., Santa Fe, NM 87505 Phone:(505) 476-3470 Fax:(505) 476-3462

State of New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Oil Conservation Division 1220 S. St Francis Dr. **Santa Fe, NM 87505**

CONDITIONS

Action 138992

CONDITIONS

Operator:	OGRID:
BASIN DISPOSAL INC	1739
P.O. Box 100	Action Number:
Aztec, NM 87410	138992
	Action Type:
	[C-137] Non-Fee SWMF Submittal (SWMF NON-FEE SUBMITTAL)

CONDITIONS

Created By	Condition	Condition Date
bjones	The 60-day extension request approval was emailed to Michael Montano (BDI) and Matt Kingsley (Parkhill) on 8/29/22. The approval email is attached to the request as OCD Response. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.	8/29/2022